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19 December 2018 
ASX Market Release 
 

Catapult announces management changes   

 
Catapult Group International Limited (ASX:CAT, ‘Catapult’ or the ‘Group’) today announced management changes 
which take effect in early 2019.  

Appointment - Chief Technology Officer  

Rick Wingfield will be accountable for leading the development and roll-out of Catapult’s plans to offer an 
integrated technology solution for elite sport. 

Rick is an experienced, customer focused technology leader with a proven track record of successful digital 
transformation and product launches. Rick has led large digital, technology and innovation teams and held 
executive level roles in retail, logistics and financial services across Europe, Australia and Asia. He has worked for 
large institutions such as Barclays, AIA, NAB and Australia Post as well as with startups as a founder, advisor and 
board member. 

Catapult Co-Founder, Executive Director and current CTO, Igor Van De Griendt will continue to work part-time, 
supporting a smooth handover to Rick who starts with Catapult on 7th January 2019. Rick will be based in 
Melbourne. 

Appointment - Chief People Officer  

Kelly Hutchison will form an integral part of Catapult’s executive leadership team and will further enable 
Catapult to execute more effectively on its ambitious growth plans.  
  
Kelly is a highly commercial Human Resources and Organisation Development leader with 20+ years of global, 
multi-industry experience and has a proven track record of leading organisations through significant growth and 
setting strong foundations for future success.  
  
Kelly will be accountable for leading the roll out of Catapult’s global people plan, which in turn will help Catapult 
deliver against its strategic pillars and goals. 
  

Kelly starts with Catapult on 7th January 2019 and will be based in Melbourne. 

CFO resignation 

Mark Hall has resigned from his role as Chief Financial Officer and will be leaving Catapult in 2019.  

Mark will serve his three month notice period, continuing at Catapult until at least the end of March 2019. This 
will enable a smooth transition for the business and the incoming CFO. 

“I am very thankful for the hard work and financial discipline Mark has brought to our business. As a result Catapult 
is in much stronger financial shape, has a strong growth trajectory and improving operating leverage. While Mark 
is leaving to pursue other opportunities we are excited people of the calibre of Rick and Kelly will be joining the 
business in a few weeks”, said Catapult CEO Joe Powell.  

Catapult is undertaking a search for a new CFO.  
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Andrew Keys 
Investor Relations 
Catapult Group International 
E: investor.relations@catapultsports.com 
M: +61 400 400 380 

 

 

 


